DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
SUPERVISOR OF SHIPBUILDING, CONVERSION AND REPAIR, USN
4101 WASHINGTON AVENUE, BUILDING 2
NEWPORT NEWS, VIRGINIA 23607-2787

Y REFER TO:

10 Jun 22

Shipmate:

Congratulations on receiving orders to Supervisor of Shipbuilding, Conversion and Repair,
USN, Newport News (SUPSHIPNN). The men and women of SUPSHIPNN welcome you. We
look forward to you joining our Command and helping you make this a highlight of your Naval
Career.

Our Mission: To be Naval Sea Systems Command's (NAVSEA'’s) waterfront advocate for all
aircraft carrier and submarine shipbuilding, overhaul and repair contracts with Huntington
Ingalls Incorporated-Newport News Shipbuilding (HIINC-NNS). This includes oversight of
technical, quality, cost, and schedules for all in-yard and off-yard projects.

You will make valuable contributions as we carry out our important construction and
engineering-related mission in the defense of our great Nation and our way of life.

We want your transition to be as smooth as possible. Upon the receipt of your orders, you will
be assigned to a Department and/or Project Team. Your sponsor will make every effort to
contact you. If you desire or need to initiate contact with us, please call the Command duty
Officer at 757-328-1877, or email the Sponsor Coordinator. We encourage you to explore the
NAVSEA's website to obtain a wealth of information on NAVSEA and SUPSHIPNN.

Again, welcome to SUPSHIPNN and the rewarding experience that awaits you. We are looking
forward to having you as a member of our shipbuilding team!

Our Command address is:

Supervisor of Shipbuilding, Conversion and Repair, USN
4101 Washington Avenue, Bldg 2

Newport News, VA 23607-2787

Sincerely,

HA A. KRIEWALDT
Captain, U.S. Navy



